Sarasota Bay Club

TO: All SBC Residents and all Family Members

FROM: Gail Chage
DATE: January 25,2022

The purpose of this memo is to update you on our community COVID status. We currently have
two residents who have tested positive for COVID-19 and are isolating in their condo. They are
both experiencing some symptoms but are well enough to stay home. There are a number of other
residents who are isolating due to exposure or symptoms. They will remain isolated until the
results of their recent PCR tests are available. All are doing well with either mild or no symptoms
exhibited.

The new variant, although mild for most vaccinated people, is believed to be HIGHLY
TRANSMISSIBLE. The positivity rate at SMH is still high at 21% and of their current 203
patients 63% are unvaccinated. Masks continue to be required in the common areas. Please
continue to be considerate of your neighbors and wear your masks when you leave the condo.

Your cooperation is needed to ensure everyone in the community stays safe and healthy. Please,
if you feel symptomatic, notify us immediately so we can perform the necessary testing and
prevent the spread of the virus.

We will continue to update you.
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